Hello City Councillors and City Staff,
My name is - MERVYN and I am a member of ACORN's downtown chapter and a
tenant in Ward 2.
I am writing to call on the Planning Committee to implement a strong Rental Housing Protection Bylaw that protects tenants against demovcition!
I live in a building on In 2021, we were told our part of the building was being demolished. Nothing has happened since then and there have been no updates on what will happen to tenants in the building, many of whom are low-income and vulnerable.
what will happen to terrains in the building, many of whom are low-moonie and vulnerable.
ACCOUNTS HAVE ALWAYS BEEN IN GOOD
ACCOUNTS HAVE ALWAYS BEEN IN GOOD
STANDING
SINCE THE DEMOLITION WAS AMMOUNCED
THE MANAGEMENT HAS USED SEVERAL UNDERHAND
TRICKS TO HAVE TENNANTS REMOVED:
1. MAKING IT DIFFICULT TO PAY RENT
BY NOT HAVIAGE A SEPERINTENDANT
ON SITE
(2) REPORTING RENT NOT BEING PAID
WAGN THE WAS

